
From: Saiers, Pete F 	
Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 3:03 PM	
Subject: News about Lisa Carr	
Importance: High	
 	
Lisa Carr interviewed for her first job at KOVR the same day as the Loma Prieta 
Earthquake in 1989. She had just graduated from Sac State. She got the job and 
joined the station as a writer.	
 	
Over the course of her nearly 35-year career, Lisa has been a producer, Digital 
writer, Executive Producer, Managing Editor and Assistant News Director. She has 
coached, mentored and touched countless people (including yours truly), making 
us not just better journalists but better people.	
 	
After many other earthquakes, wildfires, national murder investigations and 
elections (oh, all those different elections systems), Lisa is now ready to stop taking 
others’ vacation requests and actually spend real time on herself and family.	
 	
It is with bittersweet feelings that I want to let everyone know Lisa’s last day is 
Friday, March 29.	
 	
I am grateful – and relieved – Lisa will be here for the Super Bowl and March 
Primary Election.	
 	
We will be posting for a new Assistant News Director. If you or anyone you know 
are interested please tell me. In the coming weeks I will update on how we will 
handle Lisa’s duties temporarily until a new Assistant News Director is in place.	
 	
We will send Lisa off into retirement in appropriate style. In the meantime, please 
join me in thanking Lisa for dedicating her many talents to this organization and to 
the audience for more than three fantastic decades.  	
 	
-Pete	
 	
PETE SAIERS 
VICE PRESIDENT / NEWS DIRECTOR 

 


